
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 3, 2024 

Service Times 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:45 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening 6:00 

www.nwchurch.us WI-FI Password—northwestcc 210-688-3002 

Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of 

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as we 

approach the throne of our God.  If you are new to our 

church family, then please let us know as we would love to 

meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone else who 

has come here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen to 

spend time with us and God this morning.                                      

We are so glad you’re here! 

NOTES: 

Good  

Morning 

Church 
Tell Us 

You’re  

Here! 

Tell Us You’re Here by using this QR 

code  and add any prayer request 

that you might have. If any of your 

contact information in the directory 

is incorrect, please let us know                    

that also. 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast 

Saturday, March 9th 

8:30am breakfast 

Coffee ready 8:00am 

Men & Boys, join us for breakfast and 

a time of prayer. All welcome. 

Questions: Contact Al Young 



  

 

Update to Children’s 
Ministry 

Still needed for March,                       
April, May: 

Nursery Workers 

CR teacher and helper 

4th & 5th grade helper 

There will be no SonShine 

Hour for March, April, May. 
We are going to use this time 

to revamp and reorganize             
SonShine Hour. We apologize 

for any inconvenience.  

There are quiet bags located 
in the back of the auditorium. 

Please feel free to pick                 
one up for worship. 

Prayer Requests 

• Rosales Family—Thank you Church family for being 

the love of Christ on earth. 

• Nathan Moran asks for prayers specifically for his 

problem left side hernia—which is a real hindrance, 

and this can be resolved sooner. 

NorthWest Church 

of Christ is a 

polling                

location on              

March 5th 

Set your clocks forward 1 hour before you go to 
bed so you’ll be at church on time on March 10th 

 

To our NorthWest family, 

Thank you for showering us with                                                                 

love last Sunday! We are thrilled to welcome our new little girl 

in the coming weeks, and it means so much to us that we get to 

celebrate this blessing with you all. We are so grateful for your 

support and prayers.                                                                                                            

Love, Spencer, Katelyn, Emerson, and Baby Sawyer Le 

Our deepest sympathy to Nathan Moran and his family in the passing of his mom, 

Velia Ida Aguirre Moran. Please continue to pray for the family as                                      

they walk in this time of sadness and loss. We are forever                                            

thankful for her walk in the Lord and our hope of being                                                        

reunited with her. 

Sunday Evening Services 

Please come to hear Travis Roberts bring 

a moving message from God’s Word. 

Meet us at 6:00pm in the Fellowship 

Hall this Sunday Evening. There will be 

great fellowship and singing as well. 


